
NOTICE:  

Regular Board Meeting Rescheduled 
Notice is hereby given that, pursuant to the Open Meetings Act (5 ILCS 
120/2.03), that the meeting of the  

Board of Trustees 
on Tuesday, September 15 at 7:00pm  

has been rescheduled for 

Tuesday, September 22 at 7:00pm 

 
An agenda will be posted as soon as it is available. 

The Board of Trustees will meet in the Library. All regular meetings and 
committee meetings of the Lake Bluff Library Board of Trustees are 
open to the public. If you wish to attend the rescheduled meeting on 
September 22 and have special requirements as outlined in the 
Americans with Disabilities Act, please notify the Library Director by 
noon on Tuesday, September 22. 

. 

Lake Bluff Public Library 
123 E. Scranton Ave. 
Lake Bluff, IL 60044 

847-234-2540 
www.lakeblufflibrary.org 


